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Banks Lane Junior School
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Headteacher – Mr. E. Milner

E-mail: headteacher@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk


Leave of Absence Form

We would like to remind parents and carers that in accordance with changes to legislation and guidance from the DfE: http://www.education.gov.uk/schools/pupilsupport/behavior/attendance/a00223868/regulations-amendments
From September 1st 2013 schools can no longer grant approval for leave of absence in term time, unless there are exceptional circumstances. Parents and Carers are strongly discouraged from disrupting their child’s educational progress for the purpose of taking holidays. 

If your child is going to be absent for any reason this form should be completed and submitted to the Headteacher two weeks prior to the start of the proposed leave of absence.
Parents and Carers are reminded that term time holidays/absences taken without permission may result in the issuing of fixed penalty fines by the Local Authority of up £60 if paid within 21 days; or £120 if paid within 28 days.

As a school this is not an action we would like to take, but in recurring circumstances we feel we may be left with little choice but to follow the fixed penalty fines advised to us by our Local authority.Please support us in your child’s education.

Mr. E Milner.

Head Teacher

	Name of child :
	

	Class :
	

	From 1st day off :
	

	To last day off 
	

	Number of school days :
	

	For the following reason:




PLEASE NOTE YOUR CHILDS ATTENDANCE IS CURRENTLY __________% 

A SERVICES FOR YOUNG PEOPLE WORKER (FORMALLY EWO) WILL QUERY LESS THAN 90% ATTENDANCE.
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